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General Comment

I support the construction of a depleted uranium deconversion plant as proposed by International
Isotopes Inc., and believe that it will be a positive contribution to Lea County and will fulfill an
important role in the safe and environmentally sound treatment of depleted uranium hexafluoride,
as well as producing valuable fluoride byproducts. I am not aware of any harmful environmental
effects caused by the uranium deconversion process.
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